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Hello,

I am requesting that we do not allow these complaints to pause or impede the fiber rollout.
NIMBY groups of older wealthier white New Mexicans will need to be ignored if we are ever
going to update out infrastructure. The people who will benefit most from cheaper faster
broadband services are not the people who have the time and money to lobby city
government.

I understand it's frustrating when techs don't restore spaces to their original conditions after
installation. But they aren't equipped or frankly paid/staffed well enough to care about pouring
concrete and flattening dirt mounds.

There should be a system in place where the company guarentees the restoration of these
spaces after installing fiber, or these residents need to contact the city for repairs. No solution
should involve impediment of the fiber rollout.

Frankly I care way more about having competition in the ISP space than the state of property
owner's yards.

Thank you.
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